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Calendar
March 3 at 7:30 PM

7 10-12 Noon

8 8:00 PM
10 8:00 PM

April 7 8:00 PM

Annual Meeting
and Social
Koffie Uurtj e

Board Meeting
Bridge Social

Bridge Social

Kinkaid School Campus
Memorial Drive
Home of MARIJKE& KEES
VELZEBOER
Bank of SW, Room 206
Home of JETTY & EDMARRS

Home of TRUDIE& CHRIS
HERBEN

ANNUAL MEETING------ -------

Our Annual Meeting and Social shall be held in the Kinkaid
School Gymnasium on Memorial Drive at 7:30 PM. The agenda for this
meeting together with a copy of the proposed by-laws is attached to
this Bulletin in order that their reading may be dispensed with at
the meeting to allow more time for discussion and voting. The
slate of officers proposed by our Nominating Committee is also sub-
mitted for your consideration prior to the meeting.

After the business meebng, a Polygoon news film will be
shown and at 9 :00 PMmusic by "The Danceables" will begin.

The party is a BoY.O.B. affair and the Holland Club provides
peanuts, potato chips, beer, soft drinks, ice, coffee, milk, cream,
cups, glasses, etc. We are depending on our fine volunteer ladies
to furnish dips, cake or sweets to go with the coffee.

A 53.00 entrance fee is to be charged for guests, members
are admitted without charge.

Come and make your vo te heard.



#2
Sixty members have paid their dues to

date. Since we now have 154 members, where
are the 94?

Take advantage of the STAMPED,addres-
sed envelope enclosed in your January

Bulletin to pay your dues as soon as possible. You need not put
another stamp on it.

*. * * * * * *

The Koffie Uurtj e hos ted by MARLTKEVELZEBOERis scheduled
for Wednesday, March 7th from 10 to 12:00 noon. This is a warm,
relaxed, friend ly coffee time, and all members are invited to
partic i pate.

BRIDGESOCIAL - Our hosts
for the March Bridge
Social are JETTY and ED
MARRSon March 10,1973.
The map on your righ t
shows how to reach 1418
Beachcomber Lane, Houston
77058.

Make your reservation by
March 7th 1, telephone
number 480-0386. The
time is 8 :00 FM.
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Report on Last Bridge Social, Reporter, TRUDIEHERBEN

"Last February
It was held at
were excellent
were 5 tables.
doe;), and PETE
and JOHN for a

3rd the bridge club had its monthly get-together.
the home of BENNIEand JOHNVALCIK. The refreshments
and the spirit of the players equally so. There
Winners of the evening were WILLIE CHATROU(lucky
STAATS(he computed the scores?). Thank you BENNIE
most enjoyable time."

* * * * * * *

This will be the last issue of The Holland Club Bulletin.
Our new magazine, Windmill Whispers will have its debut in March.
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CLua-ANNOUNCIMINU

The Holland Club members, through the efforts of PETE
STAATS, President have an introductory offer from The Holland
Herald, a monthly magazine published in Holland. Their annual
subscription rate is $9.00 sea mail and 515.00 Air mail but
our Club Members can subscribe for their first year at one-half
price of $4.50 regular mail or $7.50 for Air Mail.

There will be an opportunity to see copies of this
publication at the annual meeting, during which time subscrip-
tions will be taken for this magazine.

We are glad to report that Hannie Delusenett is now at home
recuperating from surgery.

New members welcomed to The Holland Club are:
Ginger and Richard

Frank Meeuws, 5467

E. A. J. Van Wijk,
Amsterdam,

Garcia, 2138 Golden Trail, Porter, Texas 77365
Telephone: 572-2332

Ariel, Houston, Texas 77035
Telephone: 667-5778

European Car Rental Service, Ltd. Overtroom 486,
The Netherlands Telephone: 020-182968

020-180968

On January 29 of this year, Mr. J. J. Stoop from Beemster, Holland
had heart surgery at St. Luke's Hospital in Houston. His operation
was successful and he returned home on February 14. He wished all
members of The Holland Club to know how very grateful he was for
thei.rinterest, solicitude and downrigh t practical help during his
sta,y in Houston. According to Mr. Stoop, he had more visitors in
Houston (where he was not known) than he had during hospital stays
in Holland. He appreciated the basket of fruit, the help he had
in processing his medical records and arrangements for his return
flight, and the opportunity to visit in a Dutch home in the United
States and every other thing that was done for him. He could
hardly believe that people would have so much interest in him.

EDITOR'S NOTE: For many reasons I was proud to be an interim
editor for The Holland Club Bulletin and the above
again proves the worth and right purpose of our
organiza tion.

Thank you,
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